Clark County Nevada Trip - Summary
In March, four prison employees toured the Las Vegas County jail followed by a thoughtful discussion with Las Vegas prison administrators. The group included Inmate Services Supervisor Toni Warfel, Lieutenant Bradley Whittaker, Sergeant Joshua Onderdonk, and Commitment Officer David Riley. The tour focused on several key facets of the facility: commitment/intake, medical, housing, and release. During the tour, numerous opportunities were identified for future Lancaster County Correctional Facility designs. Such potential designs ideas included specialized housing for mentally ill inmates, separate release and commitment areas, and multipurpose space within the housing units. When LCP staff returned to Lancaster, a meeting was held with prison administrators to relay the information and ideas gleaned from their experience with the Las Vegas County jail. 
